
 
 

 
  

    
   

  
     

    
     

   
    

Norah Stotz 
Class of 2024 

Hi there! I had a great time being a class officer this year and I’m honestly very proud of the 
work we did. For example, I acted as the group’s graphic designer and helped plan fundraisers 
for our prom. I’ve had a lot of positive experiences with leadership roles and community 
service, including receiving the Citizenship Award last year. I’ve been a part of the Excel Club 
for the past three years and Student Council for the past two. I believe I am one of the best 
people to represent our grade because of my dedication and motivation to work for our school 
community. I’m a great listener and I’d love to hear the things that are important to you. I would 
be honored to be reelected as a class officer. The class of 2024 deserves great things 
(especially after this year) and I want to help you get them. 


